
Grandmont Rosedale residents are invited to participate in an Oral History 

Project focusing on neighborhood housing.

Residents interested in sharing past memories and current impressions of 

their neighborhood and its homes are asked to participate in interviews with 

University of Michigan Assistant Professor Kimberley Kinder:

(kkinder@umich.edu; cell 734-272-1982; office 734-615-7252).

ORAL HISTORY PROJECT

Interviews will be conducted 

during March and April of 2013. 

They will last approximately 45 

minutes and may be completed 

in person at the Detroit Public 

Library Chaney branch (16101 

Grand River Ave) or at another 

neighborhood location of your 

choosing.

Residents must live within the 

shaded study area to participate. 

Only one participant per 

household, please. No private 

financial information will be 

solicited.


